Hello SU Families,
 
What a week!  It was so nice to see so many of you at Back to School Night Monday and it has been an AWESOME first three days of school. This is going to be a great year!
 
Arrival and Dismissal
Thanks so much for being patient this week during arrival and dismissal times.  We appreciate everyone following the procedures so we can keep the line moving and, most importantly, keep kids safe.  Here are just a few reminders to keep our lines flowing smoothly:
 
Drop Off:
· Please start saying goodbyes as soon as you pull in to the parking lot so kids can get out quickly once you’re in the drop off zone.
· Have kids exit the car through the passenger side whenever possible.
· If you need to leave your car, please pull into a parking spot.  Please do not get out of your car in the drop off line.
· Pull forward as far as you can (all the way to the bike rack).  Just one person stopping at the doors can really slow things down for everyone.
 
Pick Up:
· Stay in your car.  If you need to leave your car, please pull into a parking spot.
· Be sure to pull all the way over to the curb.  Kids should never cross through traffic.
 
Student Support Form
If there is anything your student or family needs support with, please click on the link below to fill out our student support form:
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
9/4 No School-Labor Day
9/21 Skate South Night
9/25 No School
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!



